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To Mr. David Beall 
Executive Secretary of the  
Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) 
Washington, D.C. 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 I am pleased to inform you of the decision by the Government of Uruguay to 
nominate Dr. Alberto Scavarelli, Principal Representative of Uruguay, as its candidate for 
the position of Vice Chair of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) 
for the 1998-1999 term. 
 
 The Government of Uruguay is committed to the goals of CICAD, and believes that 
Dr. Scavarelli’s election as the Commission’s vice chair will make a strong contribution to 
CICAD’s work and give continuity to its ongoing efforts in dealing with the drug problem in 
the Hemisphere. 
 
 I should appreciate it if you would arrange to inform the other member states of 
CICAD about this candidacy. 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 Dr. Antonio Mercader 
 Ambassador, Permanent Representative of 
 Uruguay to the OAS 
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